Fall Flower Show of the Past

We have officially reached Fall with cool, crisp mornings and the endless piles of leaves. This is the season
where we start the turn down of our garden beds, preparing them for the next year.

On that note, let us look back to Tuesday October 11, 1988, at the Tweedsmuir Church. That evening, we
hosted our Fall Flower Show. A little later in the season, but the offerings of the Fall did not disappoint.
From the picture, there are many stunning gourds and some colossal pumpkins on display. Even though
this picture is from 34 years ago, it shows that our members have always been proud to showcase the
wonderful things they have lovingly grown in their gardens.

| hope you enjoyed this look back in time. See you next month with another edition of From the Archives.

Vivian Petho - Archivist




